.. OSAKA

ampm 31 August 2021
SECOND INVITATION TO BID FOR THE PROCUREMENT OF

ONE (1) BRAND NEW MOTOR VEHICLE

The Philippine Consulate General in Osaka, Japan, through the General Appropriations Act of FY2021 intends to apply
the sum of Seven Million Seven Hundred Thousand Japanese Yen (JPY 7,700,000.00) being the Approved Budget for the Contract
(ABC) to payments under the contract for the procurement of one (1) brand new motor vehicle as official car. Bids received in excess
of the ABC shall be automatically rejected.

The Philippine Consulate General in Osaka, Japan now invites bids for the procurement of one (1) brand new motor
vehicle as official car, with the following basic specifications:

Make/body type : 4-door sedan
Engine displacement : 2500cc for gasoline or
3500cc for diesel
Transmission ; Automatic
Length of chassis : Minimum of 5,125mm
Other features ; Flag pole/pennant rod, GPS navigation system in English,

support for electronic toll callection system, alloy wheels with run flat properties,
rear view camera, parking guidance system, electronic seat adjustment, floor
mats, and LED headlights

Exterior color ; Black
Upholstery i Black leather
Warranty : Minimum of 3 years warranty

Delivery of said vehicle is required no later than 01 March 2022 .

Bidding will be conducted through open competitive bidding procedures using a non-discretionary “pass/fail” criterion
pursuant to the guidelines of the Philippine Government Procurement Reform Law (R.A. No. §184) and Annex *A” of the Government
Procurement Policy Board (GPPB) Resolution No. 28-2017.

Bidding is open to all interested local bidders.

Interested bidders may obtain further information from the Philippine Consulate General in Osaka, Japan and request for
a copy of the Bidding Documents via email through esaka.pca@dfa.qov.ph until 16 September 2021, Thursday.

Bids must be received by the Bids and Awards Committee of the Philippine Consulate at the 24" floor of Twin 21 MID
Tower, 2-1-61 Shiromi, Chuo-ku, Osaka City on or before 11:00 a.m. of 17 September 2021, Friday. Bid opening shall be held on
the same date at 3:00 P.M. in the presence of the Bidders' representatives who choose to attend at the address above-specified.
Late bids shall not be accepted.

The Philippine Consulate General in Osaka, Japan reserves the right to accept or reject any bid, to annul the bidding
process, and to reject all bids at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any liability to the affected bidder or
bidders.

For further information, please email osaka.pcg@dfa.aov.ph with the following subject: Public Bidding for Official Car.
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